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20th January 2025 
To 
All the Affiliated State & Union Territories 
Paralympic Committee of India 
 
Subject: Invitation to the 2nd Winter Para-Sport Camp by HPPA and PCI 
 
Dear All, 
 
Greetings from the Paralympic Committee of India! 
 
We are pleased to announce the 2nd Winter Para-Sport Camp, organized by the Himachal Pradesh 
Parasports Association (HPPA) under the aegis of the Paralympic Committee of India (PCI) and supported 
by Hero Motocorp Ltd(Hero We Care). Scheduled to take place from 26th to 31st January 2025, this camp 
aims to promote and facilitate Para Skiing and Para Snowboarding among athletes with disabilities. 
 
Event Details: 
 

• Dates: 26th January – 31st January 2025 
• Location: Snowlanders adventure Sports and Skiing Association Narkanda, District Shimla, 

Himachal Pradesh. 
• Organized by: Himachal Pradesh Parasports Association (HPPA) 
• Under the Aegis of: Paralympic Committee of India (PCI) 

 
Important Notes: 
 

• Boarding and lodging arrangements will be provided by the organizers [Lodging and Boarding 
Contact Person :  Mr. Brijbhushan Kainthla ( 9817048277)] 

• Participants (athletes and officials) are required to bring warm clothing (jackets & trousers), snow 
shoes, and hot bottles with them. 

 
For any further inquiries or clarifications, please do not hesitate to contact the Technical Director, Mr. Lalit 
Thakur, at +91 98174 74844. 
 
We extend our warmest invitation to you and your team to join us for this event Your participation and support 
would greatly contribute to the success of the Winter Para-Sport Camp and the promotion of Para sports in 
India. 
 
Looking forward to your enthusiastic response and participation. 
 
Thanking You 
For and on behalf of PCI 
 
 
 
Jayawant G H  
Secretary General, PCI  


